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I am writing in to express my support for HB 2143 as a constituent in Astoria, Oregon. 

I have witness and experienced first hand the profound healing of pain and nervous 

system relaxation that the 5NP protocol can accomplish. In a time where public 

healthcare access is low and often non-existent, providing more options for people to 

manage pain, and relax their nervous systems is essential. This protocol is safe and 

affective, and should be made more widely available. Thank you for your time.  


